
Subject: Reschedule Paramount Master Plan Presentation to Hollywood Media District PLUM Committee
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/01/2016 01:10 PM
To: "Ceragioli, Andrea - Paramount" <Andrea_Ceragioli@Paramount.com>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, David Bass 
<dbass@basslawla.com>, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>

Dear Andrea:

Thank you for letting us know about your conflict tomorrow for Hollywood Media District PLUM Committee.   Here are the future PLUM 
Committee meetings in which present the Paramount Master Plan to:

Thursday July 7, 2016 3:00pm    -  Musicians Union Conference Room
Thursday August 4, 2016  3:00pm 
Thursday September 1, 2016 3:00pm

Currently all of the Hollywood Media District’s PLUM Committee meetings are located at the Musicians Union, 817 N. Vine Street, 
Hollywood, CA  90038.  Surface as well as street parking available.  (Cross street Waring)

Let me know what date works best for your organization.  Look forward to meeting with you.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


